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Per OMB advisement, FERC submits this non-substantive change request in order to:
· Change the FERC-153 information collection to a “generic” collection; and
· Remove the IC titled “FERC-153, Generic Clearance”.

These changes will allow FERC to submit information collections concerning customer satisfaction surveys to the FERC-153 using the Fast Track procedure.
